
January 15, 2016 
Board of Ethics 
Town of Ridgefield 
 
Meeting minutes for  January 13, 2016; Un-Approved,   
 
Meeting  convened at 7:06 pm.…………………… 
 

Present : 

• Bart Van de Weghe 

• Geoff Harrington  

• Greg McLaughlin  

• Barbara Safran   

• John Zembron   
Absent: 

• None [alternate position is vacant]. 
         
Minutes from our September 02, 2015 meeting had been approved 
by all members via e-mail. We shall continue to use this electronic 
medium for approving the minutes of future regular meetings..   

  
 Old Business: 

• The alternate member positon remains unfilled.  Bart will 
check with the Selectman’s Office to see what progress has 
been made.  

 

New Business: 
• In accordance with our charter, the election of Chairman and 

Secretary was conducted by the membership.  Candidates for both 
positions were nominated and unanimously approved; re-electing 
Bart Van de Weghe as the Chairman and Geoff Harrington as 
Secretary. 

  
The  meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Geoff Harrington, Secretary 
 
 


